
MEDIA STATEMENT 
FETAKGOMO MUNICIPALITY IN PARTNERSHIP WITH SAPS TO HOST IMBIZO 

 

 

TO:               ALL MEDIA 
DATE:          Monday 27th October, 2014  
 
 

 
FETAKGOMO MUNICIPALITY IN PARTNERSHIP WITH SAPS TO HOST IMBIZO 

 
 

 The Provincial Commissioner of the South African Police Service in Limpopo, 
Lieutenant General Fannie Masemola, in partnership with the Fetakgomo Local 
Municipality Mayor Cllr Sefala Kukie Raesetja Elizabeth and other Stakeholders will lead 
an Imbizo which will be held on Wednesday 29th October 2014 held at the Moses 
Mabotha Civic Hall. The event will start at 10:00.  
 
The Imbizo is part of service delivery aimed at interacting with the 
community,stakeholders and other role players. It is meant to exchange views with 
member of the community on how to address the scourge of crime together.  The theme 
of the Imbizo is :  “TOGETHER WE SAY NO TO CRIME AND DESTRUCTION OF 
GOVERNMENT PROPERTIES”. 
 
The Local and Provincial CPF members, as well as several other Government 
Departments are part of the main event. Residents of Fetakgomo Municipality and 
surrounding areas are being invited to attend the event especially with the Festive 
Season approaching fast. 
Fetakgomo is the only municipality without police station. 
 

SUBJECT:         PROVINCIAL COMMISSIONER’S IMBIZO 

DATE:              29TH OCTOBER 2014 

PLACE:            MOSES MABOTHA CIVIC HALL 

TIME:               10:00 

TOGETHER LET US MOVE FETAKGOMO FORWARD 
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